
Public meeting with Bates 
Street project developer

Thursday, May 29th, 6:00 pm 
Peoples Oakland, 3433 Bates Street 
 
Oakland Gateway Ventures is proposing to develop a 
multi-story building at the corner of Bates Street and 
Boulevard of the Allies. 

The developer will present proposed plans to the 
community at this meeting. Please join us to  
contribute feedback on the project. 

Contact tarat@opdc.org or 412.621.7863 ext. 17 
for more information.


